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Sir/Madam
I wish to voice my objection to the proposed changes to the current requirement
for voters to provide ID. This requirement for proof of identity is a standard
requirement for everyday life; opening bank accounts, full birth certificate is
required for a passport application, to obtain a mobile phone and the list goes
on. For one of the most important acts one can participate in, ie casting a vote
for the future of this State, voter ID should be obligatory. I therefore express my
objection in the strongest possible terms to the removal of the ID requirement. 
Regards,
Greg Crews

Lowood  Qld 4311
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